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Mr. WALDEN KC. WEILBACHER

Executive Director

Association of Pacific island Legislatures (APIL)
Can Rose Buidling, Suite 207

181 E. Marine Corps Drive

Hagatna, Guam

Fax: (671) 473 3003

Dear Mr. Weilbacher:

On behaolf of the Depariment of Trade and Industry, please accept my heartfelt
appreciation for the interest you have shown 1o the Philippines as a "solid comerstone in the
APIL member Pacific.” We are very much thankful for your proactive stance in
sirengthening the trade and investment ties between your organization and our country, as
affimed by the APIL Resolulion 51-B0D-12, which encourages your members to participate
in Trade Missions 1o the Philippines.

There are a lot of opportunities for us 1o cooperate and | look forward to mutually beneficial
collaborations between the APIL ond the Philippines. With this. | anticipate the conduct of
frade and investment missions from your association. We assure you that you have an
outstanding team from the Board of Investimenis that will assist you ond draft o
comprehensive program for your visit.

| am positive towards achieving strengthened relations between the Pacific slands and the
Philippines and | do hope thot you can encourage more key stakeholders in the Pacific
Islands to visit the Philippines and explore the many investment and tfraode opporfunities
awaiting them,

Once again, thank you and Mabuhay!

Very tiuly yours,

Assistant Secrelary FELICITAS NCILLO-
Investments Promotion Gfoup

Industry & Jnvestments Building, 385 Sen. Gil J. Puyat Avenue, Makati City, Philippines
Tronkline: 897-6682, (IPG) 896-9212, (MSG) 896-5167, (PAG) 895-3983
(ISG) 890-3056, (FASD) 890-9325
Website: http://www.boi.gov.ph P.O. Box 1872 Makat; City



